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Feedback
Many, doctors and lay persons alike, have grave concern for
the proposed code of conduct.
The additions contained therein are fetters on doctors who will
no longer be able to practise within the freedom and independence
they are entitled to.
Peripheral interference of whatever intents can never be “good”
(public consultation on GOOD medical practice).
Let the current code untouched !
Sincerely,
Paul Lo




